
Tel. (01769) 572656 

Email: admin@smups.devon.sch.uk 

Hello from the Head 

Welcome back for the summer term. We hope you all had an enjoyable Easter break. The children have 
come back refreshed and full of enthusiasm for their learning. It promises to be a busy and action packed 
term, with lots of events taking place. It is always a very busy term with lots going on. We will endeavour to 
send out regular reminders of upcoming events. There is a list of dates for your diaries later in the news-

letter.  

The PTFA have organised some super events this year and there are many more planned for the summer 
term, including discos for next Friday. The PTFA newsletter is attached with more details.  

This term has begun really well with visits to Eastleigh Care Home for year 6, Reception visiting the 
Quince Honey Farm and a group of boys from year five and four taking part in a football match at SMCC. 

Well done to reception for their super day at the Honey Farm, learning about bees, planting seeds and 
spotting signs of spring.  

Please help the children to get back into good home learning routines as regular reading at home, TTRS 
and Numbots and their home learning really does have such a positive impact on their learning in school.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Things to Remember 

• Please do not park on the school site at normal pick up and drop off times. The safety of the chil-
dren and pedestrians is paramount. Please park carefully and considerately on the roads near to the 

school and use the pedestrian path.  

• We have cricket coaching on Fridays for this half term with Martin Brice from Devon Cricket 
Board. This is for years 2—6 (except year 5). Please make sure your child comes in to school on Fri-

days with their P.E. kit on.  

• We have a SEND coffee morning next Friday morning between 9am and 11am in the hall. Details are 
attached.  

• Please ensure that break time snacks and lunchboxes are healthy and nutritious.  

 

Collective Worship 
This half term our school value is Justice. We have started by looking at examples of fairness and the 

words equality and equity.   

              Friday 19th April 2024 



CERTIFICATE WINNERS 
Each week, we celebrate brilliant learning in our celebration assembly. 

We give out certificates for Resilience, Resourcefulness,  

Relationships, Risk and Reflectiveness as these are out  

Building Learning Powers.  

ACORNS: Esther & Lilly-Sue 

OAK: Ella & Bordy 

ASH:  

PINE: Alfie G & Ryder 

BEECH: Nora & Geoffrey 

HOLLY: Ralph & Airon 

WILLOW: Ella W & Eliza F 

ELM: Harry & Wilf 

This week’s Numbots certificate winners are Summer, Rupert, Oliver and Brody.  

This week’s TTRS certificate winners are: Cobo, Isabella C, Heidi, Eliza F, William H, Curtis, Isaac, Daisy, Freddie, Nora, Olivia 
May, Steve, Freddy and Ethan.  

Well done to Caleb for achieving his 100,000 word certificate for this year on Accelerated Reader.  

ATTENDANCE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The attendance percentages for each class this week are 

Year One Oak: 96.7% 

Year Two Ash: 92.9% 

Year Three Pine: 94.1% 

Year Four: Beech: 92.3%        Holly 94.4% 

Year Five Willow 91.2% 

Year Six Elm: 92.6% 



 
 

Dates for your diaries 

Summer Term Dates 2024  

Friday 26th April – 9-11am SEND/Pastoral Coffee Morning  

Friday 26th April— School discos 

Wednesday 1st May – Year Four Dunster Castle Trip  

Thursday 2nd May – 1-2:30pm Year 4 Boys Football at SMCC  

Wednesday 8th May – After School – KS2 Football Fixtures  

Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May KS2 SATS WEEK  

Monday 13th May 2pm – 2:45pm Willow and Ash Class to Visit Eastleigh  

Tuesday 21st May – 1-2:45pm Year 3 and 4 Cricket at SMCC  

Monday 27th May—Friday 31st May—Half Term  

Monday 3rd June – INSET DAY (Children not in school) 

Week Beginning Monday 10th June – Year One PSC Week and Year Four MTC Week  

Monday 10th June – 2pm – 2:45pm Beech and Oak to visit Eastleigh  

Wednesday 12th June – Year 6 Enhanced Transition  

Week Beginning Monday 17th June—KS1 SATS week 

Tuesday 18th June – Year One trip to Rosemoor  

Wednesday 19th June – Year 6 Transition Day – SMCC  

Thursday 20th June – Year 6 Transition Day – SMCC  

Thursday 27th June – Dogs Trust Workshops  

Wednesday 3rd July –  Summer Fayre  

Thursday 4th July – Year 3 Trip to Exeter RAAM  

REPORTS HOME  

Monday 8th July – 2-2:45pm Holly and Pine to visit Eastleigh  

Wednesday 10th July – Friday 12th July Year 6 Residential to London  

Thursday 18th July – Acorns Trip to Westward Ho!  


